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Year 5 Class Teacher 

 
18th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that your current teacher, Mrs Watkins-Brown 
will be going on maternity leave soon. We are excited to announce that Mrs. Neelam Chodha will be taking 
over as the class teacher in February. In order to support Mrs Chodha to begin building relationships and 
becoming familiar with the high expectations and routines already present in Year 5, we are hoping that she 
will ‘shadow’ Mrs Watkins-Brown from next Thursday 26th January.  
 
Mrs Chodha is a highly qualified and experienced teacher with a wealth of knowledge in the field of 
education. She has a strong background in classroom management and is skilled in differentiating instruction 
to meet the needs of all pupils. She is also dedicated to providing a caring, positive and engaging learning 
environment for all. 
 
During her initial period of support, she will be working closely with Year 5 staff and senior leaders to ensure 
a smooth transition for your child. She is looking forward to getting to know your child and working together 
to achieve academic success. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and understanding during this transition period. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr T. Hinkley 
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